			                
			                       
							                            



                                                                           IQAC/2018/31
                                                              Date:01/04/2022                                                                 
           									    
To,
Shriram Joshi
Assistant Director
Mahratta Chamber of Commerce,
Industries & Agriculture
403-A, Senapati Bapat Road, Pune 411 016
Subject: - Regarding permission for the visit to the Pune AFC Exhibition 
           
Respected sir,
     With reference to above subject, I the undersigned, request you to grant us permission for industrial visit. Our institute is affiliated to Dr. Babasaheb Ambedkar Technological University Lonere and as per the curriculum our second year and third year electrical students wish to visit the exhibition. 
       I request you to kindly accord the necessary permission on 4th April 2022 between 11.00 am to 2.00 pm. It will be wonderful experience for our students to have the visit so that they can get more innovative ideas by interacting with exhibition. Hope for your co-operation and kindly confirm the schedule of the visit.
	There would be 40 visitors, including 6 faculty members.
	Waiting with anticipation.
 Thanking you.	
                                                                                                                         	Yours faithfully	


HOD                                                                                                                            Principal


